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The Division of Personnel St. Croix Office Temporarily Closed for Professional 

Development Workshop 

 

U.S. Virgin Islands—The Division of Personnel St. Croix office will be temporarily closed today, 

July 11, 2024, from 10:00 a.m. to 12 noon to allow employees to participate in a scheduled 

professional development workshop. The St. Thomas office remains open for its regular services.  

 

The Division of Personnel apologizes for any inconvenience this temporary closure may cause, 

and we sincerely thank you for your understanding. For assistance during this closure, the public 

may visit our website, www.dopusvi.org, or contact the St. Thomas staff at (340) 774-8588. 
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